

Being Editor of the 2001 Challenger has been one of the most challenging experiences I've ever been faced with. Yet, it has also been one of the most rewarding. This experience has taught me many things about myself and has allowed me to become a more responsible person. However, the hard work involved in designing pages, cropping pictures, getting information from students, and meeting the deadlines would have been impossible for me to undertake on my own. Thanks to the help of the Yearbook Statiff, the Challenger could be completed. Jeremy, thank you for always helping me out. Karen, thanks for being there to help and most of all for just listening. Robbie and Jennifer, thanks so much for all the work you did. I never would have got all the pages cropped and ready to send before the deadlines without both of you. To the rest of the staff, you have all been a great help and it has been fun working with you. To my family and friends who helped me out whenever I needed you, or just put up with me when I bugged you about the yearbook, Thank You so much and I love you all! "Miss" karen, a huge thanks for everything you did to help make the yearbook a success. Without you, the 2001 Challenger would not be possible! To the Class of 2001 and Dorchester Academy, I hope the 2001 Challenger is full of great memories for you! Best of luck in the future and I love you all!

Sincerely,

Jossica P. Westbury

Jessica L. Westbury Editor



Being Business Manager of the 2001 Challenger was ironically enough a challenge. Ever since the first day of school this year, I never knew what to expect from the Challenger Staff. They always kept me on my toes. Before I knew it, selling ads, keeping accurate trinancial records, and making deadlines became a very important part of my life. A lot of headaches and hard work have gone into making this year's annual. I hope you all cherish this years Challenger only half as much as Jessica, the Challenger Staff, and I will. I would like to say thank you to my assistant Sarah for helping me design the ad layouts and for cropping all of those pictures. Jessica, thank you for always being willing to help out whenever you were needed. To the annual staff, thanks for selling your ads. Without all of your hard work and the support of businesses in our community, this annual would not have been possible. A special thanks to my family for not getting trustrated with me on those crazy "deadline days." I would also like to thank Roger, thank you for selling my ads and always being there when I needed a hand or someone to "complain" to. I love you! Finally, Mrs. Karen, thank you for believing in me when sometimes I didn't believe in myself! Without you, we probably never would have met our deadlines. You were my "yellow lifesaver!" I am so thankful I was able to work with such a wonderful and talented group of people. To the Class of 2001, I love you all, I wish you the best, and remember "All Eyes On Us!"

Sincerely, Haren M. M. Clure

Karen M. McClure Business Manager

